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As a tax paying citizen I would like to state my opposition to the proposal to change the abortion laws in Qld.
At a time when much much is said about the rights of individuals I would like my voice to be heard in support
 of those who appear to have no rights….unborn babies.
I am horrified at the irony of late term abortions, when a viable human being is born into this world and left to
 die alone in hospitals, while other families in those same hospitals will stop at nothing to keep such premature
 babes alive at any cost.
Countless childless families would be only too willing to take an unwanted child into their homes and hearts
 and raise it as their own.

I pray that mercy and justice will prevail as this matter is debated.
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